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 Christmas Services 

Sunday 20th December 10.30am led by Rev Nigel Stapley. 

Christmas Eve at Emmanuel Church:  Carol singing at 4.00pm in the car park  (Wear your mask, warm clothes  and 

stand 2m apart).  

Christmas Day at St. Andrew’s, Holmes Lane 10.00am to be led by Rev. Norman Croft 

Sunday 27th December at St. Andrew’s 10.30am to be led by Rev Naison Hove 

To be confirmed: 31st December -+33 11.30pm at St Andrew’s: Watchnight Service. 

Sunday 3rd January at Littlehampton 10.30am.  Covenant Service led by Rev. Naison Hove. 

News of the Family 

I am pleased to report that Robert Taunton is back home after a short trip to A&E on Sunday.  He has bruised ribs 

but is otherwise ok.  

Please remember in your prayers those who find themselves alone or away from their families this Christmas. 

On the following page are the Christmas greetings that  have been sent and were displayed in Church.  

This newsletter was written and edited by Chris Azzaro,  who can be contacted  on 01903 718070 or by 

email: christopher.azzaro@sky.com 

Contributions to the newsletter are always  welcome 

There is also information about our church on the website: www.littlehamptonunitedchurch.org.uk 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To all at the Littlehampton United Church, Happy Christ-
mas and a Happy New Year from the Rev. Naison Hove 
and Sam. 

 

Norman, Doreen and family wish the congregation of the 
Littlehampton United Church a very Happy Christmas 
and a Peaceful New Year. 

 

May peace be on our lips and in our hearts this Christ-
mas. Happy Christmas from Rev. Norman Croft, Jo and 
family 

 

Best wishes from Mary Newnham to all of this congrega-
tion for a very Happy Christmas. May the Spirit of the 
Festive Season bring you peace! 

 

Ken and Margaret Fryer wish all at Littlehampton United 
Church a Happy Christmas and a Peaceful New Year! 

 

Wishing all our friends at Littlehampton United Church a 
Happy Christmas.  

From Stella Hurst and Jacqueline Derrick. 

 

Greetings to everyone at this special time of the year 
from Kate and Keith Woodland. 

 

Christine Jones wishes everybody a very Happy Christ-
mas with Peace and Goodwill in the New Year!  

 

Jean Parker sends love and good wishes for a Happy 
Christmas and a healthy and peaceful New Year to all 
friends of Littlehampton United Church. 

Peter and Alison Spencer wish all at Littlehampton United 
Church a Happy Christmas and a Peaceful New Year! 

 

Kay Balchin wishes you all a Joyous Christmas and New 
Year. 

 

Derek and Stella Lansdale would like to wish everyone a 
very Happy Christmas and a Peaceful New Year! 

 

Wishing all our friends at Littlehampton United Church a 
very Merry Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New 
Year!  Chris and Val Azzaro. 
 

Pauline and Richard wish everyone a Peaceful Christmas. 
 

John and Christine Stevens wish all their friends in Little-
hampton United Church a very Happy Christmas and a 
Prosperous New Year! 
 

To all our friends at Littlehampton United Church God 
Bless and Happy Christmas!  

From Robert & Carol Taunton. 
 

A Happy Christmas and a Healthy, Peaceful New Year to 
all wherever you may be.  

Judy Griffiths. 
 

Malcolm Nicholls and family wish everyone in Littlehamp-
ton United Church a Happy Christmas and a Peaceful New 
Year! 
 

Wishing you all a Happy Christmas and a Peaceful and 
Healthy New Year Joan Bromley. 
 

Kevin Manny wishes everyone a Very Happy Christmas 

and a Peaceful New Year.  


